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Rosenberg Corey

From: Clifton Eldred <cowboyclif@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:21 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: H.B. 2004

We have rentals in the Salem and Marion County Area. 
 
Please vote "No" on H. B. 2004. 
 
We should know by now that governments don't fix markets - they just make them more expensive and 
confused. 
 
H. B. 2004 will make it harder for tenants with marginal credit and rental history to find housing. 
 
Vote no on H. B. 2004. 
 
Thank you 
S. Guentherr 


